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Comments from the Netherlands—Approval by Mail: SREP Maldives: Accelerating 

Sustainable Private Investments in Renewable Energy (ASPIRE) IBRD 

Many thanks for your response to our additional question related to gender in the 
ASPIRE project. Based on this we are happy to support the proposed decision.  
Best regards, 
  
  
Frank van der Vleuten 
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